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OVR High Performance 2020 

 

2020 OVR High Performance 

The OVR plans on sponsoring up to five teams, one or two boys’ and one to three girls’ teams 

for the High Performance Championships in Pittsburgh, PA this summer.  The tournament 

competition starts on July 22 and ends July 26 (July 25 for girls’ Future Select).  There will be a 

team camp for 2-3 days before the Championships in order to prepare the teams.  The process for 

juniors getting involved with the OVR HP program is by OVR tryout only.  These tryouts are 

open to any OVR member and are in February/early March for the boys and in April/May for the 

girls.   

 

2020 Age Divisions 

Age divisions for HP are different than junior club volleyball divisions.  Birth year is used to 

determine groupings and no age waivers are given: 

Girls’ Youth is born 2004 & 2005 

Girls’ Select is born 2006 & 2007 

Girls' Future Select is born 2008 or after 

Boys’ Youth is born 2003 & 2004 

Boys’ Select is born 2005 or after 

 

Travel Teams 

Players will be selected from the OVR Tryouts to represent the OVR at the HP Championships 

in Pittsburgh.  Mizuno is the official uniform sponsor for OVR HP.  The player’s uniform 

package may include 3 jerseys, 2 pairs of shorts for boys and 2 pairs spandex for girls, warm-up 

jacket & pants, shoes, socks, t-shirts, backpack, and travel bag.  The team camp (with housing 

and food), uniform package, and lodging in Pittsburgh are including in the player’s fee.  

Transportation to/from the Championships is not provided.  Please see the Travel Team link for 

more information. 

 

From the five age divisions (listed above), the OVR is planning on sending a team in each age 

division to the HP Championships in Pittsburgh, PA.  If the OVR does not form a team in a girls’ 

age division, $50 from the tryout fee will be put toward the OVR HP Development Camp this 

summer for each of those athletes attending the camp.  For girls from a division in which a team 

does attend the Championships, $25 from the tryout fee will be put toward the OVR HP 

Development Camp this summer for each of those athletes attending the camp.   

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the OVR High 

Performance girls’ program has been canceled for 

the summer of 2020.  Information for next season 

will be published in January of 2021.  The same 

birth years as this year will be in effect for 2021. 


